[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Marvyn Harris  
Sent: 21 June 2018 18:57
To: Planning
Subject: FW: ref 18/00825/hybrid


From: Marvyn Harris 
Sent: 21 June 2018 18:55
To: 'planning@cherwell-dc-gov.uk' <planning@cherwell-dc-gov.uk>
Cc: 'andrew.lewis@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk' <andrew.lewis@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk>
Subject: ref 18/00825/hybrid

Hi 
I am writing to request s106  funding for the improvement of the road infrastructure in Somerton , this will be vital because of the increase in traffic from the additional housing developments at heyford park.
I live at Portway cottage ,Ardley road,Somerton,OX256NN , our roads will deteriorate without additional funding to improve our roads  & maintain them from the increase in traffic from the development of this area .

Kind regards
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